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Notice of Cancellation – February 24, 2025 
Niagara Falls Water Board Meeting 

 
 
The Niagara Falls Water Board’s business meeting scheduled for 5:00 p.m. 

on February 24, 2025 has been cancelled.  The next regular business 

meeting of the Water Board is scheduled for March 24, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

For news and updates, please visit www.NFWB.org. 
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